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Precautionary Measures Against Human Swire Influenza 

 
1. JUPAS and Non-JUPAS admissions interviews are being held on campus on 11-12 June 

2009 with over 2,500 candidates to attend.  Candidates have already been advised to 
take note of a set of precautionary measures (see the web-link below) before they come 
for the interview.   

 
http://www.ied.edu.hk/acadprog/H1N1.pdf

 
2. Subsequent to the announcement of the Hong Kong SAR Government on 11 June 2009 

to suspend all Hong Kong kindergartens, primary and special schools from 12 June 2009 
(Friday) for two weeks, the following new precautionary measures will be implemented 
for admissions interviews held on 12 June: 

 
 A temperature checking counter will be available outside each reporting centre.  All 

candidates will have their temperature taken before they attend the interview.  This is a 
compulsory measure and that candidates refusing to have their temperature taken will not 
be allowed to attend the interview; 

 
 Candidates with fever will be advised to consult doctor and make-up interview will be 

arranged in July if they meet our HKALE requirements; 
 

 The “Important Notes to Candidates Taking Admissions Interview/Test” (see the 
web-link above) will be distributed at the reporting centre;  
 

 If the interview is conducted in the form of group interview, sufficient space between the 
candidates shall be ensured; and 
 

 Candidates and panelists can get surgical masks and tissues at the reporting centre.   
 
 
 
12 June 2009 

http://www.ied.edu.hk/acadprog/H1N1.pdf

